
  

 

 

 

 Arlo Technologies, Inc. 
2200 Faraday Ave. Suite 150, Carlsbad, CA 92008, United States 

Tel: 408-890-3034/Fax: 925-337-3724 
 

 

Declaration of label location letter 
            

Date: 2020/07/23 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

Subject: Declaration letter for label requirement 

 

FCC ID: 2APLE18300402 

 

The label is permanent affixed in the battery compartment, and the EUT will be selling to market without the 

battery installed. The users can see the label during the battery installation process. The battery cover can be 

opened without any special tools. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us, if you have any question(s). Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

--------------------------------------- 

Mike Campi / R&D, Regulatory Compliance Engineer 

Tel: 408-890-3015 

Fax: 408-907-8167 

E-mail: mcampi@arlo.com 


